
ALGOMA DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD 

ACCOMMODATION REVIEW 

SECOND PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
for 

BLIND RIVER PUBLIC SCHOOL 
In June 2016, the Algoma District School Board approved placing Blind 

River Public School under Accommodation Review. Public consultation is a 

vital step and requires input from a range of school and community 

members. The intent of the public consultation is to include the full 

involvement of an informed, local community. 

SECOND PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
Thursday, May 4th, 2017    7:00pm 

Blind River Public School 
Representatives from the School Board will be present. 

 
The review for Blind River Public School will focus on the possibility of 
school closure, accommodating the JK-8 program and students currently 
housed at Blind River Public School as a JK-12 facility on the W.C. Eaket 
High School site. 
 
All parents, staff, students and community members are invited to attend 
and comments and questions are encouraged.  For further information 
please visit www.adsb.on.ca/community.  

 

 

Tanya Mitchell                          

(School Council Chair) 

Melanie Lees           

(Community Member) 

Ryne Boyer-Denis              

(Mississauga First Nation 

Representative) 

Mayor Sue Jensen             

(Municipal Representative) 

Ellis Nyman                             

(School Principal) 

Adrienne Edwards                    

(School Staff Member) 

Brent Vallee          

(Superintendent of Education)

 

BLIND RIVER PUBLIC SCHOOL 

ACCOMMODATION REVIEW 
COMMITTEE  

(ARC) MEMBERS: 
 

http://www.adsb.on.ca/community

